
AGM Report – The Veteran contact Brian Griffiths. 
      News wise I have had a bit of a lean time this year so have chosen, as 
usual, to fill my reports up with various items that I have considered might 
interest the general membership. I have been told that this meets with The 
Veteran editor’s approval so I hope our members are in agreement too. 
      I am happy to continue in this role, which might now take on a new 
significance if we are to be without the privilege of a quarterly West Vet to 

keep us informed of group news. 
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